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Comments: I write to support the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.  I understand this

proposed mineral withdrawal around Pactola Reservoir and along Upper Rapid Creek would protect the area

from mining for a 20 year period.   

 

I am in favor of this action to protect the water supply and natural and cultural resources in the area.  I am a

summer resident of the Black Hills and deeply value this beautiful and sacred land.  Along with its cultural and

environmental importance, my family and I and our frequent summer guests enjoy regular recreation activities in

this beautiful space.

 

I am in support of a full watershed withdrawal and an expedited process for this to reach the Secretary of the

Department of Interior as soon as possible!  

 

Thank you!


